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Ms. Ellyn R. Weiss
Harmon & Weiss

1725 I Street, N.W.
Suite 506

Washington, D. C. 20006

Re: PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF NEIW HAMPSHIRE
(Seabrook Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos., 350-443 & 50-444

Dear Ms. Weiss:

Mr. Rosenthal is in receipt of your Octcber 22,
1980 letter with respect to the above-styled proceed-
ing.

You may be assy. ed that, "von his receipt ori your
earlier letter of October 3, Mr. Rosenthal fully dis-
cussed with Mr, Farrar the content of both that letter
anéd the proposed response to it (which was thereafter
embodied in Ms. Pulley's October 10 letter to you).
Mr. Rosenthal has also requested that I inform you
that he has today assigned Dr. W. Reed Johnson to
serve on the Seabrook Appeal Board in Mr., Farrar's
stead.

Sincerely ycurs,

QC&-.)W
C. Jean Bishop

Secretary to the
Appeal Board

cc: Mr, Dignan
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